
Extreme right-wing elected officials in D.C. are determined to abolish the 
Affordable Care Act. This action would cause 22 million hardworking 
Americans to lose their healthcare and threaten the economic viability 
of our healthcare institutions. Repealing the ACA without a plan in place 
to maintain affordable care will cause chaos for patients, providers and 
workers. Tell Washington they must first replace the ACA with a plan that 
continues coverage for the 22 million, prevents insurers from denying coverage 
unfairly and maintains Medicaid funding for the states.

It is time to take action! Join 1199SEIU healthcare workers who are speaking 
up for affordable healthcare NOW.

Call your Member of Congress NOW and tell them: 
Do not repeal the Affordable Care Act without a plan in place 
to ensure access to healthcare for all Americans.

Don’t forget to share your own experience of why access to quality 
and affordable healthcare is important to you and your community!

CARE, NOT CHAOS

CALL 866-426-2631 NOW! CALL 866-426-2631 NOW! 

MAKE A CALL TO SAVE AFFORDABLE HEALTHCARE! 

1199SEIU.org/CareNotChaos

#CARENOTCHAOS


